MCMS Distributes Free PPE to Physicians in Private Practice

Maricopa County Medical Society, through items provided by the Maricopa County
Department of Public Health, is distributing free PPE to physicians in the county. MCMS is very
thankful to the county health department for their support. Items include surgical masks, N95

masks, isolation gowns (small-medium, large-XL, and 2XL-3XL sizes), nitrile gloves (small,
medium, and large sizes), and protective goggles.

Free PPE is available to all physicians in Maricopa County in private practice. Please share this
message with colleagues.

Requesting Supplies
Since hospitals already receive supplies from the state and county, these items will be for
physicians in private practice. Given the high demand and limited supplies, please request
PPE by completing a short form linked below. Then, MCMS staff will share details about when
to pick up your supplies and what has been allocated to you.

Questions
If you have questions, then please email Shirley-Ann Hart at shart@mcmsonline.com or call
602-252-2015.
Please click here to request free PPE https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/RequestCountyPPE

Donations Welcome

While the PPE is free, MCMS welcomes donations to support our excellent programs in
support of member physicians and the communities in Maricopa County. You can donate
through our 501(c)(3) Academy of Medicine Science of Maricopa County. We welcome
donations made online through Network for Good.

Please donate at https://www.nfggive.com/guidestar/86-6054251
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